
Prayer Needs – February 5, 2023 
 

Immediate:  
Friends and family of W. John Clement who died 

January 29th 
Kathy Spalding – fourth round of chemo, and for 

her stem cell donor 
 

Our Missionaries: 
Daryl & Leshia Beltz – Daryl for leukemia 
Jim & Yuri Cerminaro  
Tony & Connie Johnson 
Dean & Debbie Lundberg 
 

On-Going: 
Dilly Smith – healing for her foot 
Donna Lee Collins – health 
Ray – hip fracture healing (attends from Wisconsin) 
Lisa Dains – health, heart 
Kirk – health, Tammie Tewart’s coworker 
Leah Mitchell – severe Parkinson’s 
Richard K – health 
Georgia Provencal – Kathy Spalding’s mom 
Frank Parkinson – AML leukemia 
Dar Carpenter – health concerns 
Jeff Taylor – cancer treatments 
Chuck Oleniczak – health 
Mike & Connie Jenson – cancer  
Daryl Beltz – bone marrow donor match 
David Spalding – prayer as he attends seminary 
Sherrie Sanders – health 
 

Nursing Home Residents: 
MediLodge: Harold Figgins – health issues 
Oakview: Lynn Olmstead, Hilda Parker, Donna 

Collins, Dennis Grams 
 

Nursing Home Addresses:  
Willow Brook AFC, 2023 US Hwy 10, Scottville 
Oakview, 1001 Diana St, Ludington 
MediLodge, 1000 E Tinkham Ave, Ludington 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Noisy Coin collections are the 5th Sunday of the 

month. The bucket is in the 
Narthex this Sunday, in case you 
still have an offering for January’s 
Noisy Coin. 
 

Continue save up your change! Also 
accepted: currency or a check 
written to Community Church with 
Noisy Coin in the memo area. 

 
Kathy Spalding is in Grand Rapids after a 4th round 
of chemo. Cards can be addressed to: 
 Trinity Health St. Mary’s 
 Lacks Room 406 
 200 Jefferson SE 
 Grand Rapids, MI 49503 
Expected stem cell transplant date: End of February 
or beginning of March. 

 
 

February 1st Financial Update: 
YTD Income $15,408.90 
YTD Expenses $17,990.70 
Difference $(2,581.80) 
 

 
You’re invited to “The Winter 
Picnic” – a 40+ year tradition. 
Join us at the Ludington State 
Park by the footbridge. 
Sunday, February 26th, 2023, 
from 2-4 pm. Look for the 
group in the area east of the 

footbridge over the river. Ask Judy Bach for info. 
 


